

March 6, 2023

Hon. Steve Genisot, Mayor Marinette Common Council 1905 Hall Ave. Marinette, WI 54143

Re: Intermunicipal Water Service Agreement Discussions

Dear Mayor Genisot and City Council Members,

In keeping with the July 2, 2021 request and on behalf of the Town of Peshtigo Board of Supervisors I am again writing to invite you to meet to discuss available water service options from the City of Marinette to the Town of Peshtigo. As you know, according to the recently released, July 9, 2020 Ruekert Mielke Report an intergovernmental water service agreement with the City of Marinette has been identified as a technically feasible solution for providing potable water to Town residents. While we intend to explore all potential solutions, and recognize that intergovernmental water service agreements involve many technical details, we are firmly committed to solving the problem and believe an intergovernmental approach to be a viable option. We are optimistic that a mutually beneficial agreement can be achieved with the City of Marinette.

We will look forward to hearing from you and working toward a productive discussion.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Cindy Boyle

Town of Peshtigo Chair

cc: Governor Tony Evers Jim Zellmer Division Administrator of Environmental Management DNR Senator Eric Wimmberger Representative Elijah Behnke Town Board Peshtigo Times / Eagle Herald / Bay Cities Radio